
 

 

Minutes of Committee Meeting 

Tuesday 5th December – 7.30pm at The Crown Bransgore 

 

1. Apologies: 

      None 

Attendance: 

      Geoff Taylor, Roger Rowe, Sandra Woolley,                    

Martin Summers, Paul Weir, Toby Cameron 

 

2.  Minutes of Previous Meeting   

Minutes of the last meeting were agreed 

3. Chairman’s Report 

       Generally we continue well, but numbers are still down 

overall.  

4. Secretaries Report 

Again reaffirming the Chairman’s report 

5. Treasurers Report 

Club finances are still healthy at £5590.78p 



6. General Discussion 

It was decided to replace the carpet early in the New Year 

using a supplier recommended by the BRCA.Roger to 

arrange. 

The fire extinguishers, first aid kit and eye wash bottles all 

need renewing and this will be done at the earliest 

opportunity. Sandra to arrange. 

It was also suggested we buy an extension lead for the 

Hoover and this was agreed. 

We also decided to have no racing at Bank Holidays as the 

numbers we have had don’t make it viable. 

There was also some discussion as to advertising via social 

media which may increase numbers, Paul and Sandra 

were going to look into this. 

The website also needs some general updating with 

photos etc, and this is ongoing. 

7. Any Other Business 

                  None 

8. Date of Next Meeting 

Next committee meeting will be on 20th March 2018. 

 


